
March 30, 2020   
  
Greetings Brentwood Families,   
  
 
Please see the updates for Monday, March 30, 2020.  
  
  
Food Distribution:   
  
Meals distribution for the week includes Wednesday, April 1 and Friday, April 3, 2020 at the MS/HS 
auditorium location from 11:00am-12:30pm. As a reminder, all families are eligible for the FREE 
breakfast and lunch program.  There will be enough meals (breakfast and lunch) distributed to last until 
the next meal distribution date.   
  
  
  
Closure Information:    
  

• In the Governor’s update this afternoon he stated that schools will be closed indefinitely. We 
expected to be close beyond the April 9, 2020, but we were not anticipating the term 
indefinitely to be used.   

  

• Dr. Burch will participate in a conference call on Tuesday at 1pm to discuss the ramifications of 
not being provided with a date to reopen schools.   

  

• As it stands now, the District is moving forward with remote instruction to begin on April 6, 
2020.   

  

• It is our hope that everyone is continuing to follow the advice of frequent handwashing, the 
practicing of social distancing, and remaining at home.   


